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Comercial Química Massó S.A collaborates with  

SÈLVANS by sponsoring the preservation of a centenarian  

Mediterranean forest of at least 15 hectares 

C.Q. Massó has just signed a 5-year          
collaboration agreement with SÈLVANS, 
thus becoming actively involved in the        
conservation and stewardship of the            
highest  ecological value forest that exist in 
Catalonia. 
SÈLVANS Association has the mission to 
preserve out oldest and most unique, yet 
endangered forest heritage, for it to become 
a legacy for present and future generations.  
 
Consequently, C.Q. Massó, will sponsor the 
protection of a centenarian Mediterranean 
forest of a minimum of 15 hectares among 
those already identified by SÈLVANS in the 
Serralada Transversal mountain range, and 
which are at risk of  being lost. 
 
The action is fully in line with the progress 
of the “European Green Deal”, in  relation to 
both, the European Biodiversity              
Strategy and the new EU Forest Strategy for 
2030.  
 

The preservation of the “Comercial Química 
Massó Centenarian Forest” will be made      
effective over an initial period of between 15 
and 25 years through a payment for         
ecosystem services to the respective forest 
owner, as a viable alternative income to 
felling the trees and selling its wood.  
 
Social responsibility and eco-
consciousness are the main reasons that 
encouraged C.Q.Massó to join SÈLVANS’ 
efforts.  
 
First, to balance out the area of land          
occupied and sealed by the company. Also, 
soon to be, in relation to its greenhouse gas 
emissions, which Massó would like to offset 
through an innovative carbon credit that 
SÈLVANS is promoting, linked to the 
preservation of these unique forests, which 
excel as carbon sinks and most resilient 
forest ecosystems, and thus need to be    
urgently protected. 
 

Jaume Hidalgo i Colomé (general coordinator of SÈLVANS) and 

José Miguel Garcia (representing C.Q.Massó) sealing the deal  in 

one of the forests to be preserved by Cormercial Química Massó 


